Appendix | of RNTPC
Paper No. A/SLC/184A

From: Tommy Wone [

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 5:43 PM

To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc:
Subject: Re: RE: S.16 Application No. A/SLC/184 - Departmental Comments

Dear Town Planning Board,

We would like to defer the application for 2 months because we need more time to prepare the further information to
address the departmental comment.

Best Regards,
Tommy Wong

Tommy Wong
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